
Safety Message of the Day for IMEA Members

Sling and Lifting Strap Inspections Safety Message
The use of slings and lifting straps is a common practice in our industry. These tools are subjected to heavy loads and a lot of stress. 
Using damaged slings can lead to catastrophic accidents. Sling and lifting strap inspections are a vital step in workplace safety.

The beginning of A NEW YEAR is a great time do take a look at all of your rigging equipment

Sling and lifting strap inspections are a critical step in any rigging situation. This is because the use of a damaged or unsafe sling can 
lead to major accidents and can get people killed. If any problems are identified, the equipment must be removed from service 
immediately. Attempting to repair a sling is never a good idea. Therefore, a quick inspection can save a life.

Don't forget your Jib and Digger Derrick lines




